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April 24, 2019 

April Is Maternal and Child Health Month 

 
Room Setup Schedule for  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May Setup and Take Down 
 

John Lafley, Captain 
Tom Friedel and Jonathan Cole 

 
Come a few minutes early to help set up 

the room. 

 

 
                    CLUB SCHEDULE    
April 24 –  STAFFORD ROTARY SPRING SOCIAL  
Wednesday, April 24th 5-7pm Park Lane Tavern  
1 Towne Blvd, Fredericksburg 
 
May 1 – Panel Discussion-Laura Menzel, Major Gifts Officer  

 for Zone 33, Mid-Atlantic to present information on The  
Endowment Fund - Benefactors & Bequest Society; and     

Chuck Davidson, Rotary Regional Foundation Coordinator    
and District Council on Legislation Representation to      

present update information on the Counsel’s new legislation 

that will impact our clubs AND an overview of Global Grants.  
 

May 3 – Cleanup of our club storage unit 
           Rte. 218 Mini Storage Unit 9 

           30 Town nd Country Drive 
May 4 – End Polio Now – DC United 

May 4 – District Training Assembly, UMW Stafford Campus 

May 8 – Charles Russell of SAWS, Inc. 
 

May 11- Meals of Hope – sign up to help! 
 
May 15 – Jaraad Hines 

May 22nd - Greg Riddlemoser 
May 29th - Social 

June 5th - Club Assembly 
June 15-19 International Convention (Hamburg) 

June 19 - Mykelle Laws, District Rotary Youth Exchange  

June 29 – New Member Orientation and Installation Picnic –        Lake Anna 
Lake Anna 

 
 

 

River Clean Up, April 14 
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Event Date:   May 11, 2019 
Event Venue:  Mountain View High School 
Time:  10:00am (Rotarian's should be there at 9am) 
End Time:  Approximately 1pm (basically when we are 
done) 
Our goal:  Package 40,000 meals!!!!  We will be packaging 
oatmeal this year the great thing about doing this instead 
of the pasta or mac n cheese like last year is the 
packaging is reseal able and includes 6 servings this will 
allow for a recipient to make one serving at a time. 
 
Sign up to volunteer. We will have volunteers from several 
groups. Please bring gift cards we will use as gifts for 
volunteers. 
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March Setup- Take Down Crew 
Lori Hayes, Captain  

Bob Sorkhe and Rebecca Purdy 
Come a few minutes early to help 

set up the room. 

 

 
 

 New contact info for 
PE Leigh Ann  
fampoland@gmail.com
                 336-709-
0664 

 
New Chair for the Rotary Foundation 

Board 

 
On 22 April, The Rotary Foundation Board of 

Trustees replaced Trustee Ron D. Burton as 
chair of the Board of Trustees, effective 

immediately.  The trustees elected Trustee Vice 
Chair Brenda Worthley Cressey to serve as the 

new chair for the remainder of the Rotary year,  

ending 30 June 2019.  “The trustees 
determined that actions taken by Trustee 

Burton were in opposition to an earlier decision 
by the Board of Trustees, which made his 

continued role as chair untenable.  His term as 
trustee continues through 30 June 2019. “While 

it is unfortunate that today’s decision was 

necessary, the Trustees recognize and 
appreciate Trustee Burton’s extensive service 

and contributions to Rotary and The Rotary 
Foundation.” 

 

Brenda Cressey is a member of the Rotary Club 
of Paso Robles, CA, is a Past District Governor 

and has been a Rotarian for 26 years. She and 
her husband, Dick, live in Templeton, CA.  
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Council Elevates Rotaract 

The 2019 Council has completed its work. Among its 

most important actions, the Council elevated the 

status of Rotaract clubs, allowing them to 

join Rotary International the way that Rotary clubs 

do. The change is intended to increase the support 

that Rotaract clubs receive from RI and to enhance 

their ability to serve. The Council is made up of 

representatives from each Rotary district, and meets 

every three years in Chicago, Illinois, USA, to review 

the rules that govern the organization. 
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